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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Seneca II-W Mine, C-1982-057, RN-6 Proposed Decision Date

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 3, 2017 at 7:28 AM
To: "Nettleton, Jerry" <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com>

Jerry,
The Proposed Decision date associated with RN-6 for the Seneca II-W Mine has been extended to 4/30/2017.
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

On Thu, Mar 30, 2017 at 10:57 AM, Nettleton, Jerry <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com> wrote:
Jason -

Hopefully we can wrap it up before then, but I'm fine with extending the decision date to 04/30 -
Jerry
Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 30, 2017, at 8:49 AM, Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> wrote:

Good morning Jerry,

I am not sure if you were notified by anyone else, but the Proposed Decision date for the RN-6
application for the Seneca II-W Mine is March 31. Janet has completed the Findings document and it
has been sent to Jim Stark's office for review. Jim indicated that an extension to April 30 would be
adequate. Would you please submit an extension request to April 30, 2017.

Thanks,
Jason

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Ill
Coal Regulatory Program
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E-mail Disclaimer:

The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential and/or legally privileged information. The
information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for the delivery of the message
to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on
this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message

from your system.
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